
Information on Delaware’s new fishing license for fresh and tidal 
waters, crabbing and clamming 

 

 

  Where to send visitors looking for information on new licenses?  

 

The Division of Fish and Wildlife provides constituents with several options to obtain 

a license. 

(1)   Licenses can be purchased at the DNREC-Division of Fish and Wildlife 

Licensing Office located in the Richardson Robinson Building, 89 Kings 

Highway, Dover, DE 19901 

(2)   Customers may purchase their license by mail to the address above or by 

phoning our office at (302)739-9918 

(3)   Customers can purchase their license from their home at our internet site:  

https://egov.dnrec.state.de.us/egovpublic/dnrec/disp?doc=LoginScreen&deptP

ath=public&op=showDefault&dept=5 

(4)   Delaware has numerous Licensing Agents statewide and in Maryland for 

conveniently purchasing a license at local stores.  For the most recent listing 

of these agents, please refer to our website listing:  

http://www.fw.delaware.gov/Info/LicenseAgents.htm 

 

  Who to contact to purchase a license?  

(1)   Customers may contact our office by mail or phone: 

DNREC-Division of Fish and Wildlife 

89 Kings Highway 

Dover, DE  19901 

(302)739-9918 

            (2) Customers may also visit any of our statewide Licensing Agents 

 (http://www.fw.delaware.gov/Info/LicenseAgents.htm) 

 

  License requirements / Price range / Any other information that is pertinent to 

non-residents who plan to fish/crab during their vacation.  

 

The Division of Fish and Wildlife has the licensing requirements, pricing chart, and 

frequently asked questions on our website.  Please reference this information at 

http://www.fw.delaware.gov/Services/New+fishing+license.htm. 

 


